Sent:  Tuesday 4/10/12

Hi SFDBC False Creek Team,

We have 15 dedicated paddlers to date for the False Creek Womens Race in Vancouver, BC on May 26th. I have sent in our registration for the earlybird rate, so we are committed and need 5 more paddlers! Please talk it up - I might contact Kent to see if they have any interested women who didn't make it into their boat. If you have any other ideas please let me know. I have contacted everyone I can think of in our club, past and present. 

The race fee is $21.75 - please make your checks out to SFDBC and leave in the False Creek envelope in the shed. Also, please sign the waiver that is in the envelope.

Regarding lodging at the Downtown YWCA; as I have stated in past emails, it was first come first served, and all the rooms have been assigned.

Unfortunately all of the rooms with 5 beds were gone in February. I was lucky to scrounge what was available.  I will be paying the full amount on Friday, May 25th so you don't need to pay anything until then if you are staying at the YWCA (check will be made out to me).

Larry will be steering for us and Carol Proud is our wonderful race manager. Anyone want to be our coach??? Lee is not able to make it to this race. It would also be great to come up with a costume and a cheer/chant. We will have a fun team dinner on Friday night. More deteails to follow. 

Laurie

spanington@comcast.net 

